
  

Saint Joseph  
ROMAN CATHOLIC Church  

973-383-1985 

Schedule of Masses 

Weekdays 
 Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday  
at 12:05pm 

 

Saturday (Vigil) at 5:00pm 

Sundays 
8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am, 6:00pm 

(All are in church)  
 

Misa en Espanol todos los Domingos  
a las 2:30pm 

Sacrament of  

Reconciliation   
 

Saturday 4:00pm-4:30pm 
or by appointment 

 

Sacraments of Baptism, 

Marriage &  

Personal Appointments 

Please call the Parish Center 

November 6, 2016 

- Ecclesiastes 3:1 

Tuesday, November 8, 2016 

Remember  
your  

Catholic faith! 



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By 

 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Father ST Sutton, Administrator 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

 

Father Alexander Londono, Migrant Ministry 
Fr. Alexanderlondono@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacons Gerald Hanifan, Alfred Kucinski  
and Thomas Zayac 

 

Deborah Henegan 
 Director of Faith Formation  (Grades 1-8) 

Faithformation@stjosephnewton.org 
Linda Gorski 

Director of Faith Formation  (Confirmation) 
973-383-8413 - Confirmation@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
jkdachisen@me.com 

 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - parishoffice@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Karen Glowatski, Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - secretary@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Sharon Eltzholtz, Bulletin Assistant 
973-383-1985 - bulletin@stjosephnewton.org 

 
Robert Lasser, Finance Administrator  

 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek  

and Gerard Woodring. 

Saturday 11/5    5:00pm Helen Gorey 
Stella Lulewicz 

Sunday 
November 6th 

 
32nd Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

   8:00am 
 
 
 
 
 

   9:30am 
 
 
 

11:30am 
 
 
 
 

  6:00pm 

Rosemary Woodring 
Edmund T. Bienkowski 
 

George Flynn 
Rosaria Alford 
 

Ronald Ambler 
Rosemary Woodring 
 

 

Intentions of JoAnn & Dylan 
McDonald and family 
Esther Lonardo 

Monday 11/7  12:05pm Mike & Pat Ryan 

Tuesday 11/8  12:05pm Intentions of Bishop Serratelli 

Wednesday 11/9  12:05pm Charlie Lundgren 
Joseph Ramus 

Thursday 11/10  12:05pm Rosemary Woodring 
Intentions of Sergeant 
Thomas F. Blessington  

Friday 11/11  12:05pm Rosemary Woodring 
Intentions of Robert Meissner 
& Family 

Saturday 11/12    5:00pm Pauline Pompilio 
John Cerciello 

Sunday 
November 13th 

 
33rd Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

   8:00am 
 
 
 
 
 

   9:30am 
 
 
 
 

11:30am 
 
 
 
 

  6:00pm 

Rosemary Woodring 
Barbara Morsell 
 

Deceased members  
of the Capra Family 
Pat Apgar 
 

Ruth Jones 
Francis & Stella Covell 
 

Susan Allanson 
Wladyslaw Kuczek & Family 

 

The Knights of Columbus Don Bosco Council is instituting a  
Religious Freedom in Schools program.  A training session 
for program presenters is scheduled for Saturday,  
November 12th.  Anyone wishing to protect and promote 
our God given right to religious freedom should contact  
Rich Matrisciano at mentors1942@gmail.com for details. 

 

Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time - November 6, 2016 

The Sanctuary Lamp which 
burns near the tabernacle is the 

reminder  of our Lordõs 
presence in the Most Holy 
Eucharist, burns in loving 

memory of:  
 

 

And the hosts and wine, which 
will become the Holy Body and 

Precious Blood of our Lord, were 
given in loving memory of:  

 

May they be resting in the joy  
of Godõs heavenly kingdom! 

 

WEEKLY REMEMBRANCE 

 

Knights of Columbus 

mailto:jkdachisen@me.com


 
Please remember in your prayers the following 

members of our parish family who are sick  
and are in need of the Lordõs healing presence:  

 

 
Mackenzie Brannan, Ron Byers, Fred Bender, Mary Benziger, Irene Bitsko, 

Peggy Bopp, Harry Cridland, Jennifer DiNardo, Ted Eis,  
Pat Fitzpatrick, Ann Flowers, Mary Gregory, David Hesson, Ed Huff,  

Susan Kadar,  Jessica Kirby, Kerri Knight,  Lorraine Kraft, Peter Mahler, 
Linda Marucci, Betty Mastrelli, Karen Morrison, Greg Orvetz, Karen Orvetz, 

Michael Palumbo, Pedro Rodriquez, Elizabeth Roberts, Michael Ryan, 
Eleanore Shaffer,  Gloria Steets, Carole Sudol,  Carol Strand,  

John Tiger, Kathy VanBruinisse, Gerri VanRiper,  Carolina Smith,  
Cathy Veluta,  Elizabeth Wilburn and Rita Zimich. 

 

Monday, November 7 
7:00pm Columbiettes (Community Center) 
Tuesday, November 8 
4:05pm Faith Formation (School) 
Wednesday, November 9 
6:00pm Altar Server Training (Church) 
6:00pm R.C.I.A. (Parish Center) 
Thursday, November 10 
1:00-2:00pm Legion of Mary (Parish Center) 
6:00pm Eucharist Minister Training (Church) 
7:30-9:00pm Choir Practice (Church) 
Saturday, November 12 
6:-00-10:00pm Squires Movie Night (Community Center) 
Sunday, November 13 
3:00-5:30 Squirettes (Community Center) 
6:30pm Scouts  (Parish Center) 

 

This week’s events 

November 13, 2016 
 Malachi 3:19-20a 
         2 Thessalonians 3:7-12 

Gospel of Saint Luke 21:5-19 

 

Weekend readings 

 

Mother Theresa Food pantry 

 

“Oremus pro invicem” 

 
 

PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

 

October 30th Collection $7,115 
Online Giving $376 

Total: $7,491 
Attendance:  774 

 

  Our parish goal is $10,000/week. 
 

 

If everyone gave just $3 more each week,  
we would meet our goal!   

Our Food Pantry tries to offer a wide variety of 
choices to our clients so we can use whatever 
you would like to donate.  However, there are a 
few items we are in definite need of: cereal, cof-
fee, sugar, jello, hot chocolate, pudding, salad 
dressing, canned fruit, cooking oil, mayo.  We 
are also in need of non food items including pa-
per towels, toilet paper, tissues, shampoo and 
conditioner, deodorant, and dish detergent.  

 
Thank you for your ongoing generosity.   

We would not be able to help all the people who  
come to us without your continuing generosity!  

 

Thanksgiving 2016 

 

Squires Movie night 

If you think Religious Freedom is Free,  
please join the Squires for movie night.  

 
 
 

FOR THE GREATER GLORY is the true story of  
Cristiada...The fight for religious freedom in Mexico.  

 

COST: There is no charge although a free will  
offering will be accepted.  

 

TIME: Doors open at 6:30 and curtain up at 
7:00pm (the movie is 150 minutes long)  

 

SNACKS and drinks will be available for purchase.  

 

RATING: The movie is rated ºR» for war violence 
and some disturbing images.  

 
WHEN: November 12 th in the Community Center.  

The Saint Mother Theresa Food Pantry will 

again be providing Thanksgiving Dinners 
for those in need this year.  Turkeys and all 

the òfixinsó are needed.  If you are able to 
donate a turkey or holiday food, please 
bring it to the Food Pantry on Friday  

afternoon, November 18 th  or Saturday 
morning, November 19 th .  You make also 
make a monetary donation and we will 

purchase the food for you. All Thanksgiving 
dinners will be distributed on Sunday ,  
November 20 th . 



Where should Sacraments be celebrated? 

Most recently after the closing of Saint Joseph 
Regional School, many students are now  
matriculating to Reverend (Father) Brown 
School in Sparta.  Because of this transfer the 
question has come up where will these Catholic 
school students make their Sacraments of First 
Confession, First Holy Communion and  
Confirmation.  
 
First we must understand that all Sacraments 
should be celebrated in the Church.   
For example, according to Canon Law, the Sac-
rament of Matrimony is hardly ever allowed to 
be celebrated outside the church building it-
self.  Canon 1118 states: §1. A marriage between 
Catholics or between a Catholic party  and a non-
Catholic baptized party  is to be celebrated in a 
parish church. It can be celebrated in another 
church or oratory  with the permission of the lo-
cal ordinary  or pastor.  
 

In the situation where the bride wishes to be 
married in her fianc®õs church, her pastor needs 
to give permission to the pastor where the  
marriage will take place. This notion of the law 
underscores that the Sacraments are to be  
celebrated in the parish setting where the  
community of believers can celebrate with great 
joy that one of their members us receiving a  
Sacrament in the Church. Canonically, this is 
called their òdomicileó or where they live.   
Canon 1115 deals with this matter directly.   
 

When it comes to celebrating the Sacrament of 
First Confession (Penance) or First Holy  
Communion, the same canonical and spiritual 
philosophies apply.   While children wanting to 
make the Sacrament with their òfriendsó may 
seem like a great social idea, the more complete 
symbol of them receiving a Sacrament would 
have them celebrate this Sacraments with their 
parish family.    
 

Unlike the parish church, the Catholic School is 
not a parish community. There is no place to  
record the celebration of any Sacrament.   
Therefore, it would be an imposition on the local  
pastor (and his staff) to record these Sacraments 
of the faithful who are not his parishioners.   This 
is not only unfair to the pastor and his secretary 
to do all this additional work, but it goes against 
the theology of the Sacrament which, once 
again, indicates that they should be celebrated 
within the parish community lead by their  
pastor.  
 

Therefore, all Saint Joseph Churchõs children 
who attend Reverend (Father) Brown School 
will not have to attend Faith Formation classes 
at their local church as they receive this particu-
lar preparation during school time. However, 
any retreats, rehearsals and the actual celebra-
tions of the Sacrament will take place here at 
Saint Joseph Church.   
 

All Saint Joseph Churchõs young adults who  
attend Pope John High School will have to  
attend Faith Formation classes for Confirmation, 
attend all retreats, participate in service hours 
and be present for rehearsal, and of course be 
present on the actual day of the celebration of 
the Sacrament of Confirmation.   
 

I hope this has made it more understandable as 
to why all of the priests of the Sussex County 
Deanery have agreed that each parish should 
celebrate their own Sacraments with their own 
parishioners.  
 

Of course, if you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact either Deb Henegan (Grades 1-8) 
at FaithFormation@stjosephnewton.org or Linda 
Gorski at Confirmation@stjosephnewton.org.   

       

Our Covered Dish Celebration  

Many thanks to all those 

w h o  p a r t i c i p a t e d ,  

prepared, cooked, baked 

and cleaned up during 

this parish event.  About 

50 people joined us by 

coming together to enjoy our community and 

some even dressed in their Halloween costumes.  

Special thanks to Anne Savacool, her daughter 

Patricia, Rose Mistler (for selling super 50/50 
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those who helped in the kitchen.  It was a great 
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great food and desserts.  

Events like these are concrete ways of 

gathering as a Christian community 

and builds up the Body of Christ in 

our parish community.  We look  

forward to joining you at our next 

event.   

Again, many thanks to all those who 

attended and helped in any way!  
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MASS BOOK-2017 

 

Ministry schedules 

 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8
TH

 

The 2017 Mass  
Intention Book will be 
opened on Tuesday, 
November 15th at the 
Parish Center. At that 

time, we will be  
accepting Mass  

intentions for the New 
Year!  Offerings for 
2017 Masses will be 
$15 for all weekday 

and weekend Masses.   
Memorial intentions for the weekly Sanctuary Lamp 
and for wine and hosts will also be made available.   

We are preparing the new schedules for  
December, January and February for  

Eucharistic Ministers, Readers and Altar Servers.     
Please call or email the Parish Center by  
November 7th with any changes or days  

that you are unavailable during these months. 
 

This schedule does not include Christmas.   
There will be special sign-up sheets for  

Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. 

 

Super 50/50 Winners 


